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SUBJECT: VOTE YES: HB2556 to protect employees 

  

 MESSAGE: To the Business and Labor Committee: 

  

 I am writing to express my support of HB 2556, which will require employers to 

provide paystubs that explain deductions in plain language. By making paystubs 

more readable, HB 2556 makes it easier for employees to identify errors in their 

paychecks.  

  

 When a paycheck obfuscates the reason for a deduction, it becomes very difficult for 

a worker to identify and address an error. With paycheck readability, workers can 

better understand and advocate for fair and correct wage allocations.  

  

 Please pass this bill! 

  

 ---------------------- 

 From: Heidi 


